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NAIT’s Insulator Program is continuing to champion student success that is relevant and 
responsive to the needs of industry. 
 
We are experiencing lower student enrollment due to possible COVID-19 fallout, shutdowns, or 
lack of work to allow for more Apprenticeship, this is a reminder to all the companies that NAIT 
is open for business with classes continuing on with a blended delivery system.  
 
NAIT is currently running a 3rd year class with 17 students in their 3rd week of training. We will 
be offering a 2nd year class in January and a 1st and 3rd in March.  
  
 
Asbestos Removal courses continue to be offered at NAIT either through Continuing Education 
or Corporate and International Training. If you have any questions regarding Asbestos Removal 
courses or our Apprenticeship Program, we would be happy to answer them! 
  
NAIT Insulator program staff are always looking for opportunities to visit Industry and to tour 
facilities to see what new technology and advanced practices you are incorporating into your 
projects. We are always on the lookout for pictures of workmanship and projects to showcase 
to our students and to incorporate into our curriculum.  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Fred Savoie 
Program Chair - Insulator RSE/BSE Journeyman 
School of Skilled Trades 
P 780-378-7313 C 780-919-7559 E fsavoie@nait.ca 
www.nait.ca 
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